FOREST LAKE PROPERT OWNERS ASSOCIATION
SPILLWAY REPAIR PROJECT UPDATE
MARCH 14, 2022

The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy, Water
Resources Division (WRD) issued the Public Notice for the FLPOA spillway repair
project today and the notice will expire after twenty (20) days on April 3, 2022. If

there are no significant public comments the final permit for construction should
be issued shortly thereafter.
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